








facilities and making the division more accessible to permitted facilities.

Mr. Wilson asked if the recycling program is worthwhile overall. Minor addressed this as a
subjective topic, providing the public with opportunities to comply with landfill requirements.
Landfill bans are not enforced or easily enforceable, but the intent is what is translated to
regulatory agencies. Cost benefit is also subjective depending on the criteria for measurement
and commodity pricing has a large impact on that balance.

Mr. Sieg asked about the trend of recyclables not actually being recycled. Contamination is a
large roadblock to effective processing of recyclable items, the mixed stream for material
recovery causing issues with recyclable items ending up in the landfill. “Wishful recycling” is
also a large roadblock for processing items that are not acceptable for recycling despite
perception of suitability.

The OEAP has two appeals hearings of civil cases still pending. These will remain pending

until the Advisory Board transitions back to in-person meetings.

IV. Other Business

V. Next Tentative Quarterly Meeting:

Date: July 20, 2021
Location: Microsoft Teams Meeting, details to follow

VI. Ms. Mathis moved to adjourn. Mr. Sieg adjourned the meeting.
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